
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

The Hope Mills Board of Commissioners and the Historic
Preservation Commission will hold a Special Meeting on
Wednesday,    March    8,    2017    at    6:00    pm, at the Hope Mills
Recreation Center, 5766 Rockfish Road for the following purpose:

This meeting will be an opportunity for citizens and business
owners to provide input on the current status of the historic district
and future development of design standards. 

This the 2nd day of March, 2017.

____________________________

Jackie Warner, Mayor
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